“I have to say thank you to all the wonderful teachers for all they do for our
children. If it wasn’t for them, | don’t know what | would do. They are always
going out there to make sure the students get all the help they need. They have
honestly made e-learning so much easier for me and | couldn’t thank them for
all they do for me and my son. One important thing | notice about the teachers
is that they make this program so much fun with any extra activities they can
squeeze in their schedule to also make this program fun. My son loves coming
in. And | think that is very important because it helps students to want to come
in and learn. They are very patient with the students and that is very important
to me knowing my son is in great hands. With everything we have going on with
Covid they sure make things normal for our kids to help them forget we are in
this crazy pandemic. | always recommend this program to all my friends and
family. | promise you wouldn’t be disappointed.”

Juanita, Red Feather Parent



